Allen, Amber

From: Paul and/or Virginia Stubbs

Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2021 12:01 PM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Case Number: GF 21-103606-34100 Hillview RD

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Attn: Amber Allen, Public Hearing Historic Landmark Commission, July 26, 2021
| am in favor of the demolition of the house at 3400 Rd., Austin, TX 78703

Virginia Stubbs

3410 Hillview Road, Austin, TX 78703

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





